
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 23 168 
 

Bibby Stockholm Letter 
 
 

Query and Response: 
  
Please could you share the letter outlining the safety expectations issued on 
September 26?  
 
Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, a request for information 
can be refused where one or more exemptions listed in the Act apply. In this 
case we are claiming the following exemption:  Section 21 – Information 
accessible by other means.  This information can be found using the following 
link:  
https://www.dwfire.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Bibby-Stockholm-
Reasonable-Standards-letter-with-redactions.pdf 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 13, December 2023 
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